VTZ: Information disclosure on State Securities Commission stopping review of private placement dossier of Viet Thanh Plastic Trading And Manufacturing Joint Stock Company
[bookmark: _GoBack]On July 1, 2024, Viet Thanh Plastic Trading And Manufacturing Joint Stock Company announced Official Dispatch No. 28/2024/VTZ-CBTT on the State Securities Commission stopping review of the private placement dossier as follows:
Viet Thanh Plastic Trading And Manufacturing Joint Stock Company would like to inform the agency and shareholders that the company has received written response No. 3982/UBCK-QLCB dated June 27, 2024 on stopping review of the private placement dossier of Viet Thanh Plastic Trading And Manufacturing Joint Stock Company of the State Securities Commission. 

